Casa Las Dalnas

2998 E. Henbor Ligfts Linding
Port Cliswtom, Olo 4352

To who it concerns:

We wanted to send this letter of recommendation for the Shepherd Filter product
offered by ABCO Fire Protection. At Casa Las Palmas, due to the high volume of
cooking in our restaurant, we had a grease issue on our rooftop that was causing
major concerns with the owner of the property. With our request, ABCO worked
to control the grease through more frequent exhaust hood cleanings, but with our
volume of cooking the issue was not solved through hood cleanings alone.

Grease being created daily after the cleanings still continue to go through the
ductwork and onto the roof. Qur roof is a slanted roof and the exhaust fan easily
seen from the back-parking lot of the building. ABCO convinced us the solution
was the Shepherd Filter product and it has worked! We were a bit skeptical at
first, but now we have not only solved our rooftop grease issue and solved the
concerns of the property owner, we have also reduced the frequency of our
exhaust hood cleaning and are saving money along the way! The changing out of
the filters by our staff is easy and ABCO has supported training us the entire way
through providing us the documents to show us when to change our filters.

We are very happy with the Shepherd Filters and would recommend them to
anyone with a commercial kitchen.

Sincerely,

Camilo Reyo
_ Co-Owner Casa Las Palmas
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